Meeting of the Decennial Committee on Local Government
May 15, 2023
7:15 pm
Minutes

Present: Board Members: Dave Atteberry, Jim Owens, Reva Young, Tish Leeper, Barb Fehr, Mary Robbins, Hollie Scott.  Sarah Boehm, Director.  Pat Woodford, Library Resident.
This was the first meeting to study the Decennial Report on Local Government Efficiency as required by Governor Pritzker.  This committee must meet 3 times before June 10, 2023.  They must also submit a written report with recommendations (if any) on efficiencies and increased accountability.  This report must be filed with the county or counties your local government is located in.
Each member was given a copy of the template which will be used for our report.  Each member is to go over this document and fill out any ideas or concerns they have relating to the library.  At our next meeting we will discuss the document and proceed with filling it out together.

Respectfully submitted,

Sarah Boehm
Director

